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Prayer RequestsPP
To donate to this ministry, make checks out to “ProVision Ministries” 
and mail to:  ProVision, PO Box 635, Scappoose, OR, 97056.  For more 
information on the projects mentioned in this newsletter, upcoming 
trips, or ways you can get involved, visit our web site or contact us.
www.pro-vismex.com     kristi@pro-vismex.com     503-334-5108

Thank You for your 
support & prayers
 for this ministry.  

We are in this together.

�� Thank God with us for the new staff! Thank God with us for the new staff!

� Pray God provides for our transportation in His timing. Pray God provides for our transportation in His timing. 

�� Pray for the 126 churches receiving the VBS material on  Pray for the 126 churches receiving the VBS material on 
April 12th- that they would also receive the vision to reach  April 12th- that they would also receive the vision to reach  
out to the lost with the tools we are providing them.out to the lost with the tools we are providing them.

� Pray for funds to roof the new meeting room.Pray for funds to roof the new meeting room.

�� Thank God with us for the many ministry opportunities  Thank God with us for the many ministry opportunities 
around us, and the strength to pursue them.around us, and the strength to pursue them.

Prayer RequestsApril 2007April 2007

To donate to this ministry, make checks out to “ProVision Ministries” 
and mail to:  ProVision, PO Box 635, Scappoose, OR, 97056.  For more 
information on the projects mentioned in this newsletter, upcoming 
trips, or ways you can get involved, e-mail or give us a call! 
  kristi@pro-vismex.com   1(503)946-3437 (Oregon Internet Phone)

www.pro-vismex.com
April 2007
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... TO SAVE THE DAY!
Introducing Toñita and RubénIntroducing Toñita and Rubén

New offi ce helpNew offi ce help

VBS 2007 CompletedVBS 2007 Completed
... while construction advances... while construction advances

(1,1)  -1-  April 2007.indd  3/29/2007, 2:02:48 PM(1,1)  -1-  April 2007.indd  3/29/2007, 2:02:48 PM



meeting room ¿ESTÁN¿ESTÁN

LISTOS...LISTOS...

Arrancar?Arrancar?
parapara

Vamos por un Camino EspiritualVamos por un Camino Espiritual

A LOS PITSA LOS PITS

Escuela Bíblica de Verano

Ministerio Pro-VisiónMinisterio Pro-Visión

CONSTRUCTION. . .  EXCITEMENT BU ILDS  WITH THE  NEW BUILD ING READY TO ROOF

MINISTRY CENTER TAKES SHAPE

Currently, our offi ce and work space is 
pretty cramped, which can be good, but 
creates problems as well. When we are not 
having meetings, we will be able to move 
equipment out of our offi ce and create 
work areas around each piece. The thought 
of not being so cramped is really exciting!

One of the uses of our 
new room will be work 
parties where we can 
get some people in and 
“spread out” to collate 
materials and get books 
made!

Praise God, the building is 
now ready for a roof!!! We 
are asking God to lay this 
on someone’s heart as a 
special project to further 
this ministry. 
Total roof cost: $5000

SPACE!!!WORK PARTIES GALORE! READY FOR ROOF

We are pleased to announce the new members of the Pro-Visión indoor staff team, Rubén and Toñita. Rubén is part 
of a local Christian band, and has added his skills of recording and music to our projects. He does editing and Span-
ish corrections, has learned the risograph and collator, as well as helps us 
attend to the local pastors when they arrive, taking their orders and fi lling 
them. Toñita has come on board as a primary helper for Kristi including of-
fi ce work as well as cleaning the house and offi ce. She has dived in to learn 
how to run the collator and bookmaker and does a great job of cranking 
out thousands of books. As a side-perk in their new jobs with us, they got to 
pose as “super teacher” models for a conference poster that will make them 
famous throughout 3 states of Mexico (See cover)! 

NEW TEAM MEMBERS

We have some sad news. After moving us and all our stuff down to Mexico, and giving us a couple 
of great years of service, the motor in our van has decided it can give no more. After prayer and 
thought, we have decided that we do need a van for the ministry needs before us. Next month 
we will be traveling each weekend with 20 cases of materials to give away, as well as the staff for each conference. 
Please pray with us for the fi nances to either: 1 Re-do this motor, 2 Buy a new used motor, or 3 Find a new used van.

Over 5 years ago, God called us to move 
to Mexico, and we began praying about the 
ministry, We were given a vision to build a 
ministry center that we could use for training 
workshops and conferences, as well as allow 
the different Christian groups to use for their 
own retreats and other Christian events. 
After the move, and we found ourselves 
living on a big piece of dirt, with all of the 
diffi culties of having no water, no electricity, 
and no space, There were times when it was 
hard to remember the vision of the actual 
physical Ministry Center.
Praise God that in only 2 years, stage one of 
the ministry center is unfolding before our 
eyes! When this building is fi nished, we will 
have a meeting room large enough to hold 
100 people, a kitchen off one end (we will 
have to move Dwight’s shop out) as well as 
public rest rooms! How exciting it is to see 
God’s plan unveiled before us!

DIMENSIONS: 25 f t  x  45 f t
w i th  concave  space  for  c i rcu lar  
s ta i rcase  to  second  f loor

Don McPeck, 
working with 
Rava Minis-
tries found 
out about the 
VBS program and got excited. He 
contacted a group called “Toys for 
God’s Kids.” 
(www.toysforgodskids.com)  They 
have made and given us 6000 hand-
made wooden cars! We will be 
distributing these free with the VBS 
program. Don was able to get these 
through the border with a Rava 
team from Colorado.  Thanks guys!

6000 CARS

We are now fi nished 
writing and designing 

the new 2007 VBS material! It’s our best program yet! Evangelism 
focused and race-car themed, this program includes kids 
workbooks, teachers books, director’s pack, posters (one 
pictured left), and a CD with music and racing sound effects. 
We were able to write and record one new song, special for the 
VBS, as well as a really cool audio introduction (thanks to Rubén 
joining the team.) The children will be taking a ‘pitstop’ from their 
normal lives to check their spiritual condition, making sure they 
are ready to hit the road again in top condition, and run the race 
that God has set before them. If you or someone you know is 
ministering to spanish-speaking children, we’ll be happy to e-mail 
you the program for free!

NEW VBS COMPLETE!

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES ABOUND  We have been blessed with a great opportunity! On April 12th, 
the Church of God (southern northwest territory) is having their annual convention where they gather from 
Sonora, Sinaloa, and the Baja. They have invited us to do a workshop, and we are pleased to be able to give each 
church the  VBS, including a workbook for each child. Please pray for us now thru April 12th, since these weeks 
we will be printing and packaging kits for each of 126 churches, which will be reaching 7,539 kids!
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